
    
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE GAMBLING ACT 2005 (LICENSING AUTHORITY POLICY 
STATEMENT) (ENGLAND AND WALES) REGULATIONS 2006 

 
In accordance with Regulation 7 of the above, the council gives notice of the 
publication of its statement of principles as required by section 349(1) of the 
Gambling Act 2005.  
 
The statement will be published on 19 December 2024. 
 
The statement will come into effect on 31 January 2025. 
 
The statement may be inspected by appointment during office hours at  
 
Vale of White Horse District Council  
Abbey House 
Abbey Close 
Abingdon  
OX14 3JE 
 
To make an appointment, please call 01235 422556 or email 
licensing.unit@whitehorsedc.gov.uk  
 
Alternatively the statement can be found at  
www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/licensing/gambling-licences/about-gambling-licences/ 
 
 
Diane Foster 
Licensing and Community Safety Manager 
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